
Carlton Colville 
 

 

Carlton Colville Town Council has submitted an application to 
designate a Neighbourhood Area for the purposes of producing a 
Neighbourhood Plan.  
 
The Neighbourhood Plan is a way for the Town 
Council to help shape how the community 
develops over the coming years. 
 
This is not a formal consultation on the 
Neighbourhood Development Plan itself but 
whether this is a suitable area for the Plan to 
cover.  
 
View details of the area proposed, the application 
and other supporting information by visiting 
www.eastsuffolk.gov.uk/neighbourhoodplanning 

Before deciding on the suitability of the proposed 
Neighbourhood Area, Waveney District Council 
would like to hear your views. Consultation ends 
on 15 April 2019.  
 
How to respond:  

 Online: 
www.eastsuffolk.gov.uk/neighbourhoodplanning 

 Email: planningpolicy@eastsuffolk.gov.uk 

 Post: Waveney District Council, Planning 
Policy and Delivery, Riverside, 4 Canning Road, 
Lowestoft, Suffolk NR33 0EQ
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